
Religious Instruction 

Queensland state schools embrace a multitude of cultural, religious and non-religious beliefs and       
encourage students to grow and develop as a whole person. Atherton State School’s Years 1-6            
Religious Instruction program will be beginning in Term 3 week 2 and groups will run either on a     
Tuesday and Thursday afternoon.    If you have any questions or concerns please contact the office.  

 

School Opinion Survey 

The annual suite of School Opinion Surveys will be conducted 15 July to 30 July 2021. All families, 
school staff and students in target year levels (5,6,8 and 11) will be invited to participate. We              
encourage you to take this opportunity to have your say about what our school does well, and how we 
can improve.  The Department of Education will commence sending email invitations to participants in 
the second week of the school holidays.  Our years 5 and 6 students will be completing these online at 
school during week 3 of next term. Keep an eye out for yours! 

 

Semester 1 Report Cards 

Report Cards were emailed out today.  If you have any concerns please contact the school. 

 

Yours in schooling 
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